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REPCRTERS BUILDING 300 SEVENTH ST. S.W. WASHINGTON, D.C. 20024 TELEPHONE 202-554-2345

MAILING ADCRESS P.o. BCX 23455 L' ENFANT PLAZA STA. WASHINGTON. D.C. 20024

July 30, 1980

Mr. Jack Goldberg
Office of the Executive Director

for Operations
Nuclear Regulatory Commissica
Maryland National Bank Bldg., Rm11215
Bethesca, Maryland

Re: Exhibits Not Provided with Transcript in tne Matter of
Pacific Gas & Electric Company (Stanislaus),
Depositions, P-564A, June 3 & 4, 1980, San Francisco

Dear Mr. Goldberg:

We sincerely apologize for the delay in getting the
remaining exnibits in the above entitled matter to you. These
exhibits shoulc have been included with the transcript and weres

left out through an error on our part. The transcriber had
mistaxenl, wrapped tne exnioits witn the notes and tney nac
been filed away. Unfortunately it tock us some time to
retrieve ther. We know that tnis har been a severe
inconvenience to you and ne other parties and have taken
internal steps to see tnat it never nappens again.
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The enclosed exhibits are:

Perry E::hibits Nos.1 ano 2, dated June 3, 1980
Hall Exhioits 1:os. 1 and 2, dated June 3, 1980
Allurec Exhloirs Nos. 1, 2, 3, and 4, dated June 3, 1980 and
Badet Exhibits Nos. 1, 2, and 3, dated June 3, 1980.

Thank you for your patience and understanding. If there is
any way in which we may be of further help to you in this
matter, please let me Know.

Sencerely
,
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